Appendix 10
At Kirklandpark Primary we are Rights

Respecting School. We value all of our pupils,
taking their ideas, opinions, thoughts and
feelings into consideration. All staff follow
the UNCRC and we were awarded our

Bronze certificate.

From: lenny Price <lennyP@unicef.org.uk>

Sent: 30 May 2023 17:13

To: Mr McPhilemy <gwl0mcphilemyscott@glow.sch.uk>
Subject: RRSA Bronze application - Kirklandpark

Dear Scoft

Thank you for sending your Silver Action Plan as evidence for Bronze accreditation, to Steven — he has passed
this on to me as the Professional Adviser for South Lanarkshire.

Congratulations | am very happy to award Kirklandpark FPrimary School with Bronze: Rights
Committed.

This is the first stage of the Unicef UK's Rights Respecting Schools Award (RRSA). Please pass on
my congratulations to all children, young people and adults involved so far.

You will shortly receive an official email from our head office which carries the Bronze: Rights Committed logo.
ou can use this around school, on headed paper, newsletters, your website and social media sites etc. Your
certificate will be printed and sent in the post. Please let us know if either does not amive.




